
Dear Parents/Guardians,  
 
As part of our curriculum this year, our class will be using the online platform ReadWorks, 
(​www.readworks.org​). ReadWorks is a nonprofit organization dedicated to improving students’ 
reading comprehension. ReadWorks provides our class with high quality and engaging 
nonfiction and literary texts, question sets, vocabulary practice, and other supports through their 
platform.  
 
Here’s how it works: 
 
I have set up an account for our class and invited your child to join the class using a unique 
class code.  

● For my class, your child will only have access to ReadWorks through the account that is 
linked to my class account. Your child will not have a separate, personal account on 
ReadWorks.  

● I will provide your child with assignments through ReadWorks. Assignments will include 
reading nonfiction and literary articles, learning vocabulary, answering multiple choice 
and written response questions, and engaging with other Readworks content and 
curriculum as assigned by me. 

● Your child and I will be able to view his or her assignments and results.  
● Your child is expected to act responsibly and honestly when using ReadWorks, 

engaging with ReadWorks content, and completing assignments on the ReadWorks 
website.  

 
ReadWorks wants you to know that they are as committed to your child’s privacy and online 
safety as they are to your child’s reading achievement. ReadWorks is dedicated to providing a 
safe and secure online experience. For more information, please see ReadWorks’ privacy policy 
at ​www.readworks.org/privacy​.  
 
We are excited to use ReadWorks this year and look forward to all we will learn together!  
 
 

http://www.readworks.org/
http://www.readworks.org/privacy

